
From: Conner, Dede - KDE Division Director 
Sent: Tuesday, December 27, 2022 7:43 AM 
To: All State KSIS Contacts  
Subject: KSIS Notification: Mid-Year Training rescheduled for February 7 
 
KSIS contacts: 
  
Please be advised that the 2022-23 KSIS Infinite Campus Mid-Year Training is being 
rescheduled.   
 
NEW DATE/TIME:  Tuesday, February 7 at 9:30 a.m. (ET)/8:30 (CT) 
 
The training agenda will be posted later this month. Please register here to join the training via 
the live webcast on the KDE Media Portal. If you have already registered there is no need to 
reregister.   
 
 
Holly Tracy 
Resource Management Analyst III 
School Data Services 
Office of Education Technology 
 
Phone: (502) 564-2020 ext. 2454 
Email: holly.tracy@education.ky.gov  
300 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, KY 40601 
 

 
 
This email may contain confidential data or information and is intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the named addressee you should not 
disseminate, distribute, or copy this e-mail, and you are requested to notify the sender 
immediately. 
 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/22-23_MY_KSIS_Registration?name=%5bname_value%5d
mailto:holly.tracy@education.ky.gov

